
     September 18, 2003 
 

 
 
To the Honorable, the Common Council  

 
Dear Honorable Members: 
 

 We are submitting for your consideration the attached resolution authorizing the Commissioner of 
Public Works to issue a permit to the Hunzinger Construction Company  allowing occupancy of North 51

st
 

Street from West Chambers Street to a point approximately 150 feet north during construction of a 

skywalk for St. Joseph Regional Medical Center.  
 
 The hospital is anxious to complete the skywalk before winter.  Therefore,  please consider taking 

up this resolution for immediate adoption at the Common Council’s September 23, 2003 meeting.  If you 
have any questions or would like any additional information, please contact Thomas Miller at extension 
3304. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
     Mariano A. Schifalacqua 

     Commissioner of Public Works 
 
MAS:THM:cp 

 
Attachments 
 

c: Alderman Frederick G. Gordon.  
 FILE 


